
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE : As my term of President of GCSANC comes to an end, 
I would like to express my sincere thanks to the board members arid other 
committee members for their support arid hard work over the past year. A very 
special thank you to Myrtle Wagoner for her continued service as executive 
secretary, your hard work does riot go unnoticed. Many thanks to you, the 
membership, for allowing me this opportunity over the past year. it. has been a 
rewadring and enlightirig experience. 

We have a fine organization that will continue to grow with the excellent 
leadership of the new Board. Best of luck to them in 1988-89. 

I hope to see you at Santa Clara Golf & Tennis for the ANNUAL MEETING. 
Remember Golf will be a "Scramble" so get your name arid Handicap to rne 
as soon as possible. There are no preferred foresornes this month 

ALLAN SCHLOTHAUER, CGCS 

Host C'lub : Santa Clara Golf & Tennis 
2501 Tal luto Way 
Santa Clara, Ca, 95054 

Day: Monday-April 11, 
Cancellation: 408-980-9580 

Board : 
Election: 
General 
Meeting : 
Lunch : 
"Scramble" 
Golf 

6:30 A.M. 
8:30 A.M. (Voting Members Only) 

11: 00 A.M ALL INVITED. 
12:00 P.M. [$14.00] 

1: 00 P.M. GOLF CARTS MANDATORY [1/2-$8.00] 

Don't worry 
if it takes a while 

for the new approach 
to stick. 


